
 
 

Public Forum Announcement: 
Date: March 16, 2021 

April 27, 2021 
 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 
 

A virtual public forum has been rescheduled from March 16, 2021 TO April 27, 
2021. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss upcoming service changes and 

proposed Dial-a-Ride fare adjustments. The forum will take place virtually at the 
GoToMeeting link below. 

 
 

CCRider Virtual Public Forum  
Tue, Apr 27, 2021 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM (PDT)  

 
Please join meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/518348349  
 

You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679  

United States: +1 (571) 317-3116  
 

Access Code: 518-348-349  
 
 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/518348349 

For additional Information: 
Email: ccriderinfo@columbiacountyor.gov 

Call: 503-366-0159 
Write: 1155 Deer Island Rd, St. Helens, OR, 97051 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/518348349
tel:+18668994679,,518348349
tel:+15713173116,,518348349
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/518348349
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